
Dear APRALO community, thank you Amir for nominating me to NomCom.  

I accept it with honour. I have updated my  SOI and if elected, as you may know I have served 

APRALO for three terms as vice chair I would like to continue my engagement with various aspects of 

work within our RALO and At-Large. Currently I am managing and coordinating the second APRALO 

Mentoring Program with the leadership team support, capitalizing on the successful launch of the 

first mentorship program that I have managed as well, which is an excellent opportunity for many to 

develop the leadership potential. To me personally, this is a significant opportunity as worked on the 

first and see an excellent result of the previous version of it and I'd like to see the valuable results for 

our RALO coming out of this planned program. With the current challenge due to a pandemic, I can 

see more positive and opportunities for our community to get involve in much more and bigger scale 

because of the online availability for huge resources. 

https://community.icann.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=41889248

